
Bay Ball Update
Final preparations are in progress for this fantastic, fun event on Friday, June 4 at 
the Harley Davidson Museum to raise needed funds for our high school, middle 

school and elementary schools.  Thanks to the many supporters, it will be a great 
evening. Here is an update.

Event Tickets
Invitations were mailed to all Village residents on April 23.  Just a reminder that your ticket order needs to 
be received by May17.   Please email Carleen Sook at csook@wi.rr.com with any questions.

Raffle
We have a village-wide raffle in progress.  Prizes are:

1st Place:  A 2010 Harley Davidson IRON Sportster motorcycle in black denim and chrome. 
This is a new model and one of the hottest selling Harleys to be introduced in 
years.  Dealers are already heavily backordered.    We are lucky to have one to 
raffle.

2nd Place: A 42-inch flat screen TV

3rd Place: A compact Netbook laptop computer.  This is the same computer that will be pur-
chased for our children with proceeds from the Ball.

Watch for our raffle booth around the village during May and on Silver Spring Drive in front of village busi-
nesses that have contributed to help make the Bay Ball a success.  The Harley will be on display in front 
of Winkies on May 22 and 23 where we will be selling raffle tickets all weekend.  Or contact any of the ball 
co-chairs to obtain tickets to purchase or sell.  Tickets are $20 each or six for $100.  Co-Chairs are Lori 
and Joe Kampschroer, lkamp@att.net, Michael Pyter and Marybeth Jacobs, alohamjp@wi.rr.com, or 
Larry and Rega Plaster, regap@sbcglobal.net.

Coin Collection

There will be Harley-Davidson piggy banks at each of the schools next week.  Help the schools collect 
coins for the ball in the upcoming weeks!  Who knows, someone may win a bank at the ball!

Please support the efforts of many to raise funds for our schools in 
order to maintain the long-standing standard of excellence they offer 

our children.
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